
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on March 8, 2022   
 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 
VIA:  Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 
 
FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk 
 
RE: Architectural Review Commission Appointment of Two (2) Regular Members 

and Three (3) Alternate Members 
 
DATE:  February 28, 2022 
              
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint two (2) 
regular members and three (3) alternate members to the Architectural Review Commission.  These 
members will fill the vacancies created due to the term expirations for Michael B. Small and 
Alexander C. Ives who are termed out and Katherine “KT” Catlin who is termed out as an alternate 
member but eligible for a promotion to regular member. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
The Town Clerk’s office has received three (3) applications seeking PROMOTION TO 
REGULAR MEMBER from: 
 

1. Katherine “KT” Catlin – 266 Fairview Road, Palm Beach, FL; 
2. Dan Floersheimer – 126 Chateaux Drive, Palm Beach, FL; 
3. Richard Sammons – 455 Worth Avenue, Palm Beach, FL. 

 
The Town Clerk’s office has received four (4) applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT from 
the following: 
 
 1. Elizabeth Connaughton – 226 Brazilian Avenue #3C, Palm Beach, FL; 
 2. Julie Herzig Desnick – 150 Bradley Place, #716, Palm Beach, FL; 
 3. Kenn Karakul – 241 Jungle Road, Palm Beach, FL; 
 4. Joshua Martin – 354 Chilean Avenue, #3E, Palm Beach, FL. 
 
Attachments 
 
cc:   Wayne Bergman, Director of Planning, Zoning and Building 
  


